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UNCHAINED - Powerful & Unflining Narratives Of Former Slaves anthologizes the profound and varied experiences of individuals who endured slavery in the United States. This collection showcases an expansive range of literary styles, from autobiographical accounts to essays, each providing a unique lens through which the harrowing reality of slavery is examined and understood. These narratives, rich in historical and emotional depth, offer readers a comprehensive insight into the resilience and courage of those who lived through one of the darkest chapters in American history. The anthology stands out for its inclusion of seminal works that have significantly contributed to both the literary and cultural discourse on slavery, freedom, and human rights. The contributing authors and editors of this anthology bring a diverse array of backgrounds, from former slaves like Frederick Douglass and Harriet Jacobs, who became leading voices in the abolitionist movement, to activists like Ida B. Wells-Barnett, known for her crusade against lynching. Their collective experiences and literary talents provide a multifaceted exploration of slavery and its lasting impact on American society and culture. Positioned at the intersection of various historical, cultural, and literary movements, this collection embodies a significant period in American history, offering perspectives that challenge, enlighten, and inspire. Recommended for scholars, students, and general readers alike, UNCHAINED serves as a compelling entry point into the complexities of slaverys legacy. This anthology not only educates its audience on the historical realities faced by these individuals but also highlights the enduring spirit of humanity in the face of unimaginable adversity. For anyone interested in understanding the nuanced and diverse narratives that compose the fabric of American history, this volume offers an unparalleled opportunity to engage with the voices of those who fought not just for their freedom, but for the recognition of their humanity.
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Frederick Douglass' 'Ultimate Collection: Complete Autobiographies, Speeches & Letters' is a powerful compilation of the renowned abolitionist's most significant works. Through his autobiographies, speeches, and letters, Douglass provides a firsthand account of his experiences as a former slave and eloquently portrays the harsh realities of slavery in America. His literary style is characterized by a combination of poignant storytelling, persuasive argumentation, and stark imagery, making his writings both compelling and thought-provoking. This collection serves as a crucial primary source for understanding the struggles of enslaved African Americans and the fight for freedom and civil rights in the 19th century. Frederick Douglass' work continues to inspire readers with its timeless messages of resilience and social justice. Born into slavery, Frederick Douglass' personal experiences shaped his passionate advocacy for the abolition of slavery and the promotion of equal rights for all. His own journey from bondage to freedom informs the powerful narratives found in this comprehensive collection. His enduring legacy as a prominent social reformer and influential writer solidifies his place in American history. I highly recommend Frederick Douglass' 'Ultimate Collection' to readers interested in African American history, civil rights movements, and the power of literature to incite change. Douglass' writings offer invaluable insights into the struggles of the past and remain relevant today in the ongoing fight for social justice and equality.
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A WRITER'S DIARY by Virginia Woolf is a compelling collection of the author's diary entries spanning from 1918 to 1941. Written in a stream-of-consciousness style, the book captures Woolf's inner thoughts, musings, and struggles as a writer, providing a rare glimpse into her creative process and personal life. The entries discuss her opinions on literature, reflections on her own work, and intimate details of her daily routines. The literary context of the book showcases Woolf's unique perspective on the role of the writer in society, highlighting her experimentation with narrative form and her exploration of female subjectivity. Woolf's exquisite prose and keen observations make A WRITER'S DIARY a must-read for fans of modernist literature and aspiring writers alike. Virginia Woolf's own experiences as a novelist, essayist, and feminist thinker undoubtedly informed the depth and complexity of this insightful work, making it a valuable resource for understanding her artistic vision and legacy. I highly recommend A WRITER'S DIARY to anyone interested in delving into the mind of one of the most influential writers of the 20th century.
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In the 'BEATRIX POTTER Ultimate Collection - 22 Children's Books With Complete Original Illustrations', readers are transported to a whimsical world filled with beloved animal characters such as Peter Rabbit, Jemima Puddle-Duck, and Squirrel Nutkin. Beatrix Potter's charming tales are presented with vivid illustrations that captivate audiences of all ages. Potter's clear and simple writing style, coupled with her attention to detail in the illustrations, make her stories timeless classics in children's literature. The themes of friendship, nature, and adventure are prevalent throughout the collection, appealing to young readers and sparking their imagination. Beatrix Potter's works continue to engage and delight generations of readers worldwide, making her a renowned figure in children's literature. Her ability to bring anthropomorphic animals to life in her stories reflects her deep connection to the natural world and her passion for storytelling. Readers will find themselves drawn into a mesmerizing realm where animals speak, explore, and learn valuable life lessons. The 'BEATRIX POTTER Ultimate Collection' is highly recommended for readers of all ages who appreciate timeless tales filled with enchantment, humor, and heartwarming moments.
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In 'Excellent Women' by Various, the reader is taken on a journey through the lives of various women in different walks of life, showcasing their strengths and vulnerabilities. The book is written in a subtle yet insightful manner, offering a deep and thought-provoking look into the complexities of female characters. Set in mid-20th century England, the novel captures the societal norms and expectations of the time while simultaneously challenging them through the lens of its female protagonists. Various employs a distinct literary style, incorporating sharp wit and nuanced character development that keeps the reader engaged from beginning to end. The book is considered a classic in feminist literature, offering a unique perspective on the role of women in society. Written by multiple authors, 'Excellent Women' sheds light on the diverse experiences and emotions of women, making it a compelling read for those interested in gender studies and literature enthusiasts alike.
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Considering the large share of the public attention which the case of
the schooner Pearl attracted at the time of its occurrence, perhaps the
following narrative of its origin, and of its consequences to himself,
by the principal actor in it, may not be without interest. It is proper
to state that a large share of the profits of the sale are secured to
Captain Drayton, the state of whose health incapacitates him from any
laborious employment.
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I was born in the year 1802, in Cumberland County, Downs Township, in
the State of New Jersey, on the shores of Nantuxet Creek, not far from
Delaware Bay, into which that creek flows. My father was a farmer,—not
a very profitable occupation in that barren part of the country. My
mother was a widow at the time of her marriage with my father, having
three children by a former husband. By my father she had six more, of
whom I was the youngest but one. She was a woman of strong mind and
marked character, a zealous member of the Methodist church; and,
although I had the misfortune to lose her at an early age, her
instructions—though the effect was not apparent at the moment—made a
deep impression on my youthful mind, and no doubt had a very sensible
influence over my future life.

Just previous to, or during the war with Great Britain, my father
removed still nearer to the shore of the bay, and the sight of the
vessels passing up and down inspired me with a desire to follow the life
of a waterman; but it was some years before I was able to gratify this
wish. I well remember the alarm created in our neighborhood by the
incursions of the British vessels up the bay during the war, and that,
at these times, the women of the neighborhood used to collect at our
house, as if looking up to my mother for counsel and guidance.

I was only twelve years old when this good mother died; but, so strong
was the impression which she left upon my memory, that, amid the
struggles and dangers and cares of my subsequent life, I have seldom
closed my eyes to sleep without some thought or image of her.

As my father soon after married another widow, with four small children,
it became necessary to make room in the house for their accommodation;
and, with a younger brother of mine, I was bound out an apprentice in a
cotton and woollen factory at a place called Cedarville. Manufactures
were just then beginning to be introduced into the country, and great
hopes were entertained of them as a profitable business. My
employer,—or bos, as we called him,—had formerly been a schoolmaster,
and he did not wholly neglect our instructions in other things besides
cotton-spinning. Of this I stood greatly in need; for there were no
public schools in the neighborhood in which I was born, and my parents
had too many children to feed and clothe to be able to pay much for
schooling. We were required on Sundays, by our employer, to learn two
lessons, one in the forenoon, the other in the afternoon; after reciting
which we were left at liberty to roam at our pleasure. Winter evenings
we worked in the factory till nine o'clock, after which, and before
going to bed, we were required to recite over one of our lessons These
advantages of education were not great, but even these I soon lost.
Within five months from the time I was bound to him, my employer died.
The factories were then sold out to three partners. The one who carried
on the cotton-spinning took me; but he soon gave up the business, and
went back to farming, which had been his original occupation. I remained
with him for a year and a half, or thereabouts, when my father bound me
out apprentice to a shoe-maker.

My new bos was, in some respects, a remarkable man, but not a very good
sort of one for a boy to be bound apprentice to. He paid very little
attention to his business, which he seemed to think unworthy of his
genius. He was a kind-hearted man, fond of company and frolics, in which
he indulged himself freely, and much given to speeches and harangues, in
which he had a good deal of fluency. In religion he professed to be a
Universalist, holding to doctrines and opinions very different from
those which my mother had instilled into me. He ridiculed those
opinions, and argued against them, but without converting me to his way
of thinking; though, as far as practice went, I was ready enough to
imitate his example. My Sundays were spent principally in taverns,
playing at dominos, which then was, and still is, a favorite game in
that part of the country; and, as the unsuccessful party was expected to
treat, I at times ran up a bill at the bar as high as four or six
dollars,—no small indebtedness for a young apprentice with no more
means than I had.

As I grew older this method of living grew less and less satisfactory
to me; and as I saw that no good of any kind, not even a knowledge of
the trade he had undertaken to teach me, was to be got of my present
bos, I bought my time of him, and went to work with another man to pay
for it. Before I had succeeded in doing that, and while I was not yet
nineteen, I took upon myself the still further responsibility of
marriage. This was a step into which I was led rather by the impulse of
youthful passion than by any thoughtful foresight. Yet it had at least
this advantage, that it obliged me to set diligently to work to provide
for the increasing family which I soon found growing up around me.

I had never liked the shoe-making business, to which my father had bound
me an apprentice. I had always desired to follow the water. The vessels
which I had seen sailing up and down the Delaware Bay still haunted my
fancy; and I engaged myself as cook on board a sloop, employed in
carrying wood from Maurice river to Philadelphia. Promotion in this line
is sufficiently rapid; for in four months, after commencing as cook, I
rose to be captain. This wood business, in which I remained for two
years, is carried on by vessels of from thirty to sixty tons, known as
bay-craft. They are built so as to draw but little water, which is
their chief distinction from the coasters, which are fit for the open
sea. They will carry from twenty-five to fifty cords of wood, on which a
profit is expected of a dollar and upwards. They have usually about
three hands, the captain, or skipper, included. The men used to be
hired, when I entered the business, for eight or ten dollars the month,
but they now get nearly or quite twice as much. The captain usually
sails the vessel on shares (unless he is himself owner in whole, or in
part), victualling the vessel and hiring the men, and paying over to the
owner forty dollars out of every hundred. During the winter, from
December to March, the navigation is impeded by ice, and the bay-craft
seldom run. The men commonly spend this long vacation in visiting,
husking-frolics, rabbiting, and too often in taverns, to the exhaustion
of their purses, the impoverishment of their families, and the sacrifice
of their sobriety. Yet the watermen, if many of them are not able always
to resist the temptations held out to them, are in general an honest and
simple-hearted set, though with little education, and sometimes rather
rough in their manners. The extent of my education when I took to the
water—and in this respect I was not, perhaps, much inferior to the
generality of my brother watermen—was to read with no great fluency,
and to sign my name; nor did I ever learn much more than this till my
residence in Washington jail, to be related hereafter.

Having followed the wood business for two years, I aspired to something
a little higher, and obtained the command of a sloop engaged in the
coasting business, from Philadelphia southward and eastward. At this
time a sloop of sixty tons was considered a very respectable coaster.
The business is now mostly carried on by vessels of a larger class;
some of them, especially the regular lines of packets, being very
handsome and expensive. The terms on which these coasters were sailed
were very similar to those already stated in the case of the bay-craft.
The captain victualled the vessel, and paid the hands, and received for
his share half the net profits, after deducting the extra expenses of
loading and unloading. It was in this coasting business that the best
years of my life were spent, during which time I visited most of the
ports and rivers between Savannah southward, and St. John, in the
British province of New Brunswick, eastward;—those two places forming
the extreme limits of my voyagings. As Philadelphia was the port from
and to which I sailed, I presently found it convenient to remove my
family thither, and there they continued to live till after my release
from the Washington prison.
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